
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Todd Anderson, Recreation Manager 

DATE: April 17, 2024 

SUBJECT: Recreation Division Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Since 2022, the Recreation Division has experienced growth in providing new programs 
and events to our community with the addition of staffing support due to the funding 
allocated by the Tumwater Metropolitan Park District and council support.  
 
Recreation Manager, Todd Anderson will give an update on what new programs and 
events the Parks & Recreation Department is now able to offer and what is coming up this 
spring and summer. There will also be an update on new staff additions and changes in 
2024.           

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

Information Item – Discussion will include information about new programs and events.  
The department added a full time Volunteer Coordinator position in January of 2024 and 
has some other new staffing changes occurring that will be discussed.      

 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. Special Events Calendar 2024 


